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Charles William Tibbutt, residing and carrying. on
business at 40 Prospect Road, Heeley, in the city
of Sheffield, general dealer.

George Horatio Augustus Kennedy, of Glendair Tene-
ment Lane, Bramhall, in the county of Chester,
lately of 327 Hungerford Road, Crewe, in the said
county, salesman. :

James Edward Simpson, Warm Brook Lane, Chapel-
en-le-Frith, in the county of Derby, boiler fireman.

William Thomas Downie, " Netherton," Tor Vale,
Torquay, in the county of Devon, commercial
traveller.

Clifford Evans and Maud .Evans (his wife), both
residing and carrying on business at " Allerdale
Hotel," Croft Road, Torquay, in the county of
Devon, hotel proprietors.

George Augustus Haines, Electric Printing Works,
James Street, Ebbw Vale, in the county of Mon-
mouth, printer, and lately carrying on business and
residing at Electric Printing Works, Ebbw Vale
aforesaid.

William Burnett, Molinnis, Bugle, Cornwall, small-
holder.

Robert Henry Oorbett, " Afton Brae," Dodwell Hill,
Stratford-on-Avon, 'in the county of Warwick,
poultry farmer.

Herbert Coulson (sued as H. Coulson), 7 Broad
Street, Stratford-pn-Avon, in the county of
Warwick, dealer in water softeners, and lately
carrying on business, at 15A Grove Road, Stratford-
on-Avon aforesaid.
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